Serving This Sunday, January 2

Altar Guild: Janet Roche and Janet Von Deck

Counting Committee: (Sunday) Jan Bitting and Blake Martin

(Monday): Britt and Nancy Stiltner

Sound Technician:

Ushers: Eric Fox, Bo Ives, Sammy Johnson, Richard Jordan, Lee Hickman, Ken Senn, Bill Taylor, Mike Thomas, Frank Watts, Chris Wright

Nursery Volunteers: Jonathan Hayes, Mary Catherine Cecil, Elizabeth Senn, Mary McKellar Purvis, Ali Thompson

Children's Church: Neal Hendrick **UMYF Supper:** UMYF is not meeting.

Evening Service (Hut): Reverend Mac Kinnett

Serving Next Sunday January 9

Altar Guild: Janet Roche and Janet Von Deck

Counting Committee: (Sunday) Jan Bitting and Blake Martin

(Monday): Britt and Nancy Stiltner

Sound Technician:

Ushers: Eric Fox, Bo Ives, Sammy Johnson, Richard Jordan, Lee Hickman, Ken Senn, Bill Taylor, Mike Thomas, Frank Watts, Chris Wright

Nursery Volunteers: Allison Dudley, Katie Hinson, April Fanshaw,

Julia and Michael Brooks

Children's Church: Brad and Susan Todd UMYF Supper: UMYF is not meeting. Evening Service (Hut): Reverend Jack Fenner

Known Congregational Concerns

Hospitals: CMC:

Thomas.

Assisted Living Facilities:

Emeritus: Ruth Anderson, **Sumter:** Ruth Land; **Laurinburg, NC:** Carolyn Cox, **Conway Manor:** Edith Lewis; **Agape Senior Living:** Gladys Alexander

At Home: Betty Jo Huggins, Caroline Daly, Diane Rodwell, Gwen Mishoe, Brian Kyzer, Wallace Singleton, Carmen Smith, Tony and Tootsie Atkins, Frankie Hart, Tommy Jordan, Dale James, Dena McGinn, Irene Calhoun, Gene Grace Holbert, Gene Parker, Ruth

This Week at First Church

Sunday, January 2

10:00 a.m. Sunday School

10:00 a.m. The Hut Bible Study / Broadcast 100.9 FM

11:00 a.m. Morning Worship / Fellowship Hall

6:00 p.m. Evening Service / The Hut

Monday, January 3

7:00 p.m. Henry/Rogers Circle / FLC

Tuesday, January 4

9:30 a.m. Staff Meeting / FLC Senior Room

10:00 a.m. Burroughs/Collins Circle / Harper's Home

12:00 p.m. Bulletin Deadline

6:00 p.m. Youth Leadership Meeting

Wednesday, January 5

6:30 p.m. YWJ Bible Study / FLC

7:00 p.m. Chancel Choir Rehearsal / Fellowship Hall

FUMC Staff

The Reverend Paul M. Kinnett, Pastor Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist Neal Hendrick, Dir. of Children & Youth Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant Elaine Weidman, Bookkeeper Jan Kyzer, Nursery Coordinator Phillip Edwards, Facilities Manager Gayle Fanshaw, Nursery

mac.kinnett@fumcconway.org
billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org
neal.hendrick@fumcconway.org
office@fumcconway.org
elaine.weidman@fumcconway.org
jan.kyzer@fumcconway.org
phillip.edwards@fumcconway.org



Yws Wednesday Evening Bible Study

Deeper Connections DVD Series

Evening meal 5:30-6:15 (Begins Jan 12)

Yws Bible Study

6:30 p.m.

January 5 (no meal)

The God of the Kingdom The Prodigal Son

(Luke 15:11-32) Dr. Ben Witherington III

In the Life of Our Church

Christian Sympathy

Christian Sympathy is extended to Helen White and family on the death of her mother, Helen Brimmer Henderson. Mrs. Henderson passed away on December 23 at her residence.

New 2011 Altar Flower Calendar

The 2011 Flower Calendar has been posted. Please take a moment to reserve dates that are meaningful to you. Altar flowers are especially needed in January and February.

Henry/Rogers Circle

The Henry/Rogers Circle will meet on Monday, January 3 at 7:00 p.m. in the FLC. Freda Jones is the new leader!

Youth Leadership Meeting

The next Youth Leadership meeting will be on Tuesday, January 4 at 6:00 p.m. in the FLC. See Neal for more information.

Burroughs/Collins Circle

The Burroughs/Collins Circle will meeting on Tuesday, January 4 at 10:00 a.m. at the home of Glenda Harper: 138 Erskine Drive.

2011 Offering Envelopes

The new envelopes for 2011 are available. Offering envelope sets are limited. Please stop by the FLC and pick up your set today.

Choir Rehearsals

The Chancel Choir will resume rehearsals on Wednesday, January 5 at 7:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall. The Cherub and Wesley Treble Choirs will resume rehearsals on Sunday, January 9 at 4:30p.m. in the Hut. The Carillion Choir will resume rehearsal on Wednesday, January 12 at 6:00 p.m.

United Methodist Women

UMW will have an executive meeting on Tuesday, January 11 at 7:00 p.m. in the FLC.

United Methodist Men

UMM will meet on Monday, January 10 at 6:30 p.m.in the FLC. All Methodist men are invited to attend. Bring a friend.

S.C.R.E.A.M. Retreat: 3rd-5th Grades

Attention parents of children in 3rd-5th grades! The \$50 deposit for the SCREAM retreat is due by January 9. Space is limited. Please see Neal Hendrick for more information.

Conway Christian Women's Fellowship

This women's fellowship will meet on January 10 at 11:30 a.m. at Westminster ARP Church. Lunch is \$5 per person, RSVP by 1/5/11. Bring a friend for free!

Wednesday Evening Meal

The Wednesday Evening Meals will resume on January 12 at 5:30 p.m. in the FLC with the *Year with Jesus* bible study following the meal at 6:30 p.m.

Renovation Update

In an effort to help everyone stay informed regarding renovation activities, please make note of the following:

- We are now worshiping in the Fellowship Hall and we plan to remain there through the end of this year
- Dangerous construction areas will be marked for your safety. Please stay in designated areas
- The back parking lot is closed.
- There is a link on the church's home page to a photo album of the renovation progress.
- FLC Doors have been equipped with Key Pad Entry. The Codes are the same except you <u>must press</u> the star key (*) at the end.
- Be sensitive to the parking needs of those who have issues related to mobility (especially older members and families with infants)
- Expect the unexpected Be flexible and we will adapt as needed to make adjustments

Last Week:

- Plumbing in the education wing is being roughed-in
- Electrical in the education wing is being roughed-in
- Work on the elevator continues to move along
- Work on the interior handicap ramp continues

Kindergarten/First Grade S. S. Teacher Needed

Please consider volunteering for the Kindergarten/First Grade Sunday School Teacher rotation. The position is a <u>once</u> a month commitment. Your help is needed. Please see Neal Hendrick.

Birthdays This Week

January 6: Mary Ann Land January 7: Betty Smith, Jean Steen January 8: Debbie Stanley

Attendance

Morning Worship	64
Christmas Eve Services	333

Stewardship Report

Operating	2,182.00
CAP	25.00
UMCOR	100.00
Sub Total	2,307.00
Building Fund	1,450.00
Total	3,757.00

CAP Food Needs for January

Peanut Butter, Rice, Jelly, Beans-dry or canned

You may leave your bulletin in the pew and our ushers will recycle it.

Reduce, reuse, and recycle!